Cooper/T.Smith

April 23,2010

Mr. Grant Harkness

Blue Rents, Inc.

1601 E 1-65 Service Road S
Mobile, Alabama 36606

RE: Child Advocacy Center Event
Jazzy Brunch — Ruth’s Chris
Sunday, April 18,2010
Dear Grant,

Close calls either make you stronger or put you under. I’m sure you can relate to that. As I was having
my literal stroke due to the close call last Thursday, I wasn’t so sure that you could help

us. Thursday was not a good day!! I was expecting rejection and had started the process in my mind on
how to cover the long space using other means. You stepped up to the plate and saved the event.

Your team at Blue Rents was on top of it all, and it was your communicavon with them that made it all
happen. They were all so positive as if the plans had been made months in advance. That is a big plus on
how you have trained them to react.

Ruth’s Chris has this fund raising event every year, and it’s an important part of the CAC stream of
revenue. Any change on the outside set-up is noted by the sponsor/hosts and fortunately that was averted.
Ann Levine, General Manager of Ruth’s Chris, kept the faith that this bump in the road would be
smoothed out. Thanks to you it was.

Please accept and enjoy this token of appreciation from Ann Levine for saving the event.

Sincerely,

Miriam Felger

Copy: Ann Levine, General Manager
Ruth Chris Steak House
Mobile, Alabama
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(251) 431-6100 « Fax (251) 415-3004 « www.coopertsmith.com
Cooper/T. Smith Stevedoring Company, Inc.



UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH ALABAMA

(S\|MITCHELL

CANCER INSTITUTE

April 25, 2011

Mr. Grant Harkness
Blue Rents

1601 E 165 Service Rd S
Mobile, Alabama 36606

Dear Mr. Harkness:

The Second Annual Celebrate Hope gala benefiting the University of South
Alabama Mitchell Cancer Institute was once again a wonderful success thanks to your
support. The 2010 event, presented by iBERIABANK, grew by leaps in bounds in just
one short year, with 110 sponsorships and a record sell-out of 600 guests. We are ecstatic
to announce that the event netted over $277,000.

The Mitchell Cancer Institute was transformed into a land of hope. White peak
tents lined the brick pavers adorned with flags and decorated with a whimsical Tuscan
theme. Ten local chefs and caterers featured a signature dish paired with a specialty wine
and beer, all while our guests were entertained by the well-known musicians of the Little
River Band. The evening was an exciting and fulfilling time for all.

One hundred percent of the net proceeds from the gala are designated to support
the Mitchell Cancer Institute. The funds from Celebrate Hope have proven to be a critical
resource in supporting our research efforts by providing seed money to support faculty in
their quest for larger research grants and in purchasing important research equipment for
the Institute.

The next Celebrate Hope gala is scheduled for November 17, 2011 at the Mitchell
Cancer Institute. Celebrate Hope has now become one of the premier events in Mobile,
and we hope that you will once again choose to be involved. Thank you again for your
generosity.

Sincerely,

ML frll

Michael R. Boyd, M.D., Ph.D.
Abraham A. Mitchell Chair and Director and Professor of Oncologic Sciences
USA Mitchell Cancer Institute

Director Tel.: (251) 460-7307
1660 Springhill Avenue Fax: (251) 445-8361
Mobile, AL 36604-1405 E-mail: MBoyd@usouthal.edu

Comprehensive Oncology Healthcare & Research



April 7, 2009

Mr. Grant Harkness

Blue Rents

1601 East I-65 Service Road
Mobile, AL 36606

Dear Grant,

On behalf of the American Cancer Society, I would like to thank you for your donation to the
American Cancer Society 20" Annual Chili Cook-Off sponsored by Mobile Gas. We really
appreciate the hard work your staff did setting up for the event. We couldn’t have been a success
without your support. We grossed over $254,000, which was definitely a record for Chili Cook-
Off. We can’t thank you enough for helping us make it all come together.

Your donation is greatly appreciated and becomes an investment in the Society’s determined
goal to conquer cancer! You may use this letter of confirmation for tax purposes. The American
Cancer Society is a tax-exempt agency per Section 501 (C) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code

(ID #64-0329009). All gifts, both cash and in-kind are tax deductible. Per IRS guidelines,
valuation of the donated property is responsibility of the donor.

Again, thank you for your support of the American Cancer Society and the 20™ Annual Chili
Cook-Off. It is through such thoughtfulness and generosity that the vital efforts of the American
Cancer Society can continue. Thank you.

Kathy O’Neill

Associate Executive Director
251.414.1302

Sincerely,



2008 Tournament Committes

Captain John Barber
Lieutenant Matthew Garrett
Lieutenant Trey Pierce
Sergeant John Angle

2460 Government Street
Mobile, Alabama 36606
(251) 208-1827

June 23, 2008

Mr.Grant Harkness

Blue Rents

1601 E I-65 Service Road South
Mobile, Alabama 36606

Dear Mr. Harkness:

On behalf of the Tournament Committee of the 3rd Annual Mobile Police Department
Thin Blue Line King Mackerel Fishing Tournament , please accept our thanks for
your contributions to the event.

This year’s tournament was bigger than ever and the winning king mackerel weighed
over 31 pounds. Your support allowed us to provide an awards ceremony and a
party for the anglers and their families.

We are extremely grateful for the support of Blue Rents for donating a tent for the

tournament. Again, we thank you for your continued support of our tournament and
we look forward to partnering with you again next year!

Sincerely,

Matthew Garrett
Lieutenant

mg/lba






